NHS

North West London Diabetic Eye Screening Programme

Diabetes is the second largest cause of blindness in
adults, so don’t lose sight of your screening appointment

From the end of October 2015 your current diabetic eye screening
programme (DESP), is being combined with other programmes to form
the North West London DESP.

We are arranging for your details and screening history to be provided to
the North West London DESP, who will then invite you to attend your
next screening appointment. All your screening related data and images
will continue to be securely held and will only be accessible to healthcare
professionals directly involved in your care with your consent.

If you have any questions give the new programme a call

on 020 8099 1122 or check out the new website
www.nwldesp.co.uk




